Homework Week Beginning 16th September 2019
Please note that pupils have now been given their reading books for homework. Please read with your child out loud every night, focusing on reading with expression and attempting words they are unsure of by breaking the word down. You can choose how many pages you read each night but please try to read for 5-10 minutes. Depending on the length of the book, pupils will have the book for 1 or 2 weeks. New books will not be sent home until the previous book has been returned. 
	Monday

	Tuesday

	Wednesday

	Thursday


	Reading out loud.

Active spelling.  

Spelling- Choose 4 of the words you find trickiest and write an interesting sentence with each one.
	Reading out loud.

Active spelling.  

Read a section of your reading book. Can you predict what will happen next? Read the next part tomorrow night and see if you were correct.

	Reading out loud.

Active spelling.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Maths - Choose one of the assigned activities in ‘Room 8 Addition and Subtraction’ folder in the Homework section on the Education City website. Log ins have been taped at front of pupils’ jotters.
	Ask someone at home to quiz you on your spelling words for spelling test tomorrow.

Family task (optional) - Choose a task from the family learning grid.  

	Spelling Words 
	‘ear’ for the ‘air’ sound – bear, tear, pear, wear, swear, underwear
Regular words – grip, milk
Tricky words – weight, volume

	Additional Information
	PE days are Mondays and Thursdays. Please bring PE kit to school on these days. Pupils should continue to wear a shirt and tie on these days and then change into a polo shirt/t-shirt in school for PE. Please ensure that pupils have a pair of indoor shoes as they will not be permitted to participate in PE without (please note – if your child already has indoor shoes for class then these are perfect, separate ones are not needed). 





